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COPY.
Llovd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

10th July, 1936.

Desar Sirs,

With reference to your First Entry Report No.24647a
on the M.V. "ERINNA", Messrs, N.V. Kon.Maats. De Schelde's
Yard No. 202, I shall be glad if you will be so good as to
state whether the flanges of the bottom longitudinals are 110 mm
in width as shewn on the approved plan,

At the same time I shall be glad if you will confirm
whether a second deck is fitted{clear of the cargo tanks, as in
the case of the sister ships.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.
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